
 

Friday 10 June 2022 

 

Dear Everyone 

Common Entrance exams are complete, and the Year 8 pupils will be whizzing off to the 

mountains via a pizza in the park. 

Half term is upon us. Phew.  

 

On our return, a flying few weeks to summer.  

 

In the meantime, an unashamed plug for the Strictly Heads dance event in which I will be 

partnering with two senior school heads on Sunday 26 June. A unique experience, it has also 

created even stronger relationships with some of the schools your children will go on to.  

You can see a short video here:  

https://youtu.be/d1-IxO3gfCk 

And book your tickets here:  

www.trybooking.co.uk/BNSZ 

All but the lighting and sound has been sponsored, and we really want to be able to raise as 

much as possible for icandance. 

If you or your company could either underwrite the cost of lighting (about £10,000), or 

provide a prize for the raffle on the night, please let me know.  

I’m off to watch the choristers play their annual cricket match against the choristers of 

Westminster Abbey, an annual event established shortly after the First World War. It will 

be an exciting game! 

Have a great week.  

Best wishes 

 

Simon   
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